
Index News January 5, 2016

 

Calculation delay of JPX-Nikkei 400 Currency Hedged Index 
dated January 4, 2016 
 

Due to a calculation problem, the publication of the JPX-Nikkei 400 Currency Hedged Index 

has been delayed at the moment. 

We will publish the index values as soon as it becomes available. 
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